
HB 1162 -- Public Administrators

Sponsor:  Smith (118)

This bill requires all public administrators to be paid a salary
based on the assessed valuation of a county.  Under current law,
a public administrator may elect to receive a fixed salary based
on the assessed valuation of a county or receive fees as a
salary.

The bill will become effective on January 1, 2005.


